
April 5, 2013 

 
The Board of Directors of the Oregon State Council for Retired Citizens is pleased to announce 

that it has unanimously voted to endorse House Bill 3260, which would require the Oregon 

Health Authority to conduct a study that would result in a recommendation of the best option for 

financing health care in the state. 
  

As President of the Board, I have been authorized to make that endorsement known to the public. 

I invite all those who are interested to visit the OSCRC’s web site at www.thirdagepower.org. 

We hope to be posting all of our legislative recommendations there in the near future. 
  

Steve Weiss 

Board President 

Oregon State Council for Retired Citizens 
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